
MASFAP Conference Update 

MASFAP September 2025 Communication 

H.S. Counselor Workshops  

MASFAP’s Early Awareness Committee is hosting 

12 in-person high school counselor workshops 

across the state. In addition to the in-person 

workshops, MASFAP is partnering with MOCAN 

to also offer virtual workshops for high school 

counselors.  

High school counselors can register for these 

events on MASFAP’s website at: https://

www.masfap.org/workshops  
 

Please help spread the word and encourage 

counselors to register for these free trainings!  

Register NOW for our Annual Conference at https://

www.masfap.org/ (at the right side of the page click 

“Conference”)! This is a must-attend conference for 

financial aid professionals in Missouri! And as long as 

the director attends and pays the registration fee, the 

registration fee is waived for all institutional attendees. 

MASFAP Scholarship Open 

MASFAP’s Who’s Making a Difference 
Scholarship application is open now until 
October 1! Spread the word—seniors in high 
school may apply on My Scholarship Central 
and here is the direct link to apply: 

MASFAP Who's Making A Difference Scholarship 
(The Missouri Association of Student Financial 
Aid Personnel) - Scholarship Central 
(academicworks.com)  

Call for Information 

The Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Ad-hoc 
Committee, in conjunction with the Professional 
Development Committee, is excited to invite you to our 
upcoming webinar: 
 
Cultivating Cultural Humility for Building 
Relationships  

Tuesday, October 21, 2025 from 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

Register today  

The new MASFAP Newsletter will be released mid 

October. Please send your personal or 

professional updates such as trips, promotions, 

new babies (or grandbabies), or anything you 

want to share to Melissa.Findley@moslf.org.  

Register for Cultural Humility Session 

Silent Auction Baskets Needed 

MASFAP is once again raising money for The Lake of 

the Ozarks Idiots Club. This organization is dedicated 

to uplifting children in need by providing them with 

essential resources and opportunities to participate in 

school and community activities.  

To help further their mission, we’re organizing a silent 

auction and are seeking basket donations.  

Please contact, Alexandria Miller 

(alexandriam@mohela.com) with the item or basket 

you would like to contribute for the event. 

MASFAP has a New Address 

Please update your records—MASFAP 

has a new mailing address: 

MASFAP  

2500 Missouri Blvd. #1068 

Jefferson City, MO 65109 
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